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CELEBRATION ON THE 125™ PHILIPPINE CIVIL SERVICE ANNIVERSARY
(PCSA)

The Civil Service Commission Ilocos Norte Field Office is inviting our office to
join the activities of the nationwide celebration on the 125 Philippine Civil Service
Anniversary to be held on September 07, 2025 (Sunday) at Aurora Park, City of
Laoag, Ilocos Norte .

Attached is a copy of the letter from Civil Service Commission Ilocos Norte
Field Office for reference.
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Mr. ANSELMO R. ALUDINO

Schools Division Superintendent

Department of Education Division of Batac City
Batac City, llocos Norte 2906
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Dear Sir ALUDINO:
Maligayang Anibersaryo ng Serbisyo Publiko!

As we celebrate the 125th Philippine Civil Service Anniversary (PCSA) this September
2025, with the theme “Bawat Kawani, Lingkod Bayani: Puso, Dangal, at Galing
Para sa Bayan,” we invite your agency to join one of the highlight activities of the
nationwide celebration spearheaded by the Civil Service Commission, in partnership
with the City Government of Laoag, a simultaneous “Fun Run and Zumba” to be
held on September 7, 2025 (Sunday), at Aurora Park, City of Laoag, llocos Norte.

This event promotes health, wellness, and camaraderie among public servants, while
also supporting the Pondong Pamanang Lingkod Bayani (PLBi) Program, which
honors government workers who died in the line of duty through posthumous
recognition, financial assistance, and scholarship grants for their families.

To help fund this meaningful cause, a registration fee of P250.00 per participant will
be collected from participating agency employees, under DSWD Permit No. DSWD-
SB-PSP-NS-2025-000003.

As this is an official activity scheduled on a Sunday, Heads of Agencies/Offices are
authorized to issue directives granting Compensatory Time-Off (CTO) equivalent to
the time rendered by employees who will participate in the Fun Run and Zumba.

For registration, agencies may access the online form via the following link:
https://forms.gle/faXD7bsBCtsgxmEFA. Payments shall be accepted on or before
September 5, 2025, at the CSC llocos Norte Field Office.

We deeply appreciate your continued support for the programs and advocacies of the
Civil Service Commission. Together, let us honor the legacy and service of every
Lingkod Bayani.
Very truly yours,

m\{ué N. GARCIA

Director |l

Bawat Kawani, Lingkod Bayani
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